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July l3, 2012 

Mr. Anton Vegel 
Director 
Division ofNuc1ear Matelials Safety 
1600 East Lamar Blvd. 
Arlington, Texas 76011-4511 

RE: Verification of General License Regulatory Requirements 

Dear Mr. Vegel: 

LLOG Exploration Company (LLOG) has received your letter dated June 28, 2012 and understands 
and will follow the requirements as outlined in 10 CFR 31.5. LLOG will also ensure that the required 
license label will be affixed to the devices if or when the devices return to the surface. 

Any inquilies concerning the above can be directed to Edie Ridgel at edier@llog.com, 985.801.4344 
and Mr. Bruce Cooley at brucec@llog.com, 985.801.4300. 

Sincerely, 

fo~# 
Bruce Cooley 
Vice President Facilities Engineeling 
LLOG Exploration Company, L.L.C. 

cc: 
Roxar Flow Measurement, Inc. 
ATTN: Ms. Malie Benson 

Radiation Safety Officer 
6005 Rogerdale Road 
Mail Stop: SC200.2 
Houston, Texas 77072 

LLOG Exploration Company 
100·1 Ochsner Boulevard, Suite 200 
Covington, Louisiana 70L.33 

985801 4300 
985801 {,796 
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